You asked for:
Leicester City Council/Markets charges casual traders inside the “Christmas Month of December” a £5 surcharge to the usual (high) rent. For what for this surcharge is used, since it is definitely not used for festive decoration or other usual Christmas habits.  Instead the Market is dirty, loud and run down and uncared – due to this, more traders and customers stay away as usually and the trade is far below that of previous years.

Answer:
Leicester and Beaumont Leys Markets are important income generation services for the City Council and without this income the Markets would be unable to operate as they have for many years. The additional charge for stalls during December is to recognise the additional footfall which occurs during what should be the services busiest time and as a result hopefully creating a spike in trade for the stallholders. 

The additional funds reflect an increase in cleansing costs which are required as stock also increases. In addition it helps to support the ongoing costs of the Market service throughout the year and finally allows us to engage with entertainers who hopefully will attract.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

